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STATEMENT FROM FIRST DEPUTY MAYOR ANTHONY SHORRIS ON PRELIMINARY PLANNING EFFORTS TO DESIGN AND DELIVER A 21ST CENTURY WEST SIDE BUS TERMINAL

“We are pleased to see that the Port Authority has agreed to begin the kind of inclusive planning process for rebuilding the Bus Terminal that we have called for, and applaud the efforts of elected officials and stakeholders from both sides of the Hudson that brought about this agreement. As the Port Authority develops its plans for a robust public engagement process, New York City looks forward to being deeply engaged by the Port Authority in any further planning efforts around this essential trans-Hudson transportation project that is so vital to the region’s economy.”
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